Book a Father

Christmas Visit

at the Christmas Bazaar
on Friday 8" December.

Dear Parents and Carers

If your child would like to visit Father Christmas in his grotto at the bazaar,
please purchase a ticket in advance. This system saves long queues on the
day and more time for your child to spend at the rest of the bazaar.
Tickets for Father Christmas will be on sale in the reception area AFTER
morning drop off on 4t, 5t 6t and 7th December. The children will meet
Father Christmas in his Grotto and receive a special present from him.

The cost is £3 a child.

Please try and bring the correct change.

All profits are used by the school to help our children’s learning and development.

And again, if you can help in any way please contact the FIPS leads on
friendsofperryfieldinfants@hotmail.com
We do so need your help to continue to run these events.

Thank you for your continued support.
The FIPS Team



